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Report Highlights: 

The Government of El Salvador (GOES) has announced the decision to eliminate the 10 percent import 

duty for wheat flour.  Due to recent wheat price hikes, prices for bakery products have rapidly increased 

in the retail and HRI sector.  This initiative provides an opportunity for U.S. wheat flour exporters. 
 



  

  

General Information:  

Due to pressure from thousands of bakery product manufacturers, the GOES has decided to eliminate 

the 10 % import duty imposed on wheat flour.  According to the Ministry of Economy (MINEC), this 

measure will be in effect until March 31, 2011.  According to MINEC, on November 3rd, the regional 

Council of Ministries of Economy (COMIECO) decided to approve the reduction to zero duty for wheat 

flour.  This measure was published in the Official Gazette under resolution 254 and only El Salvador has 

decided to apply it at this time.  MINEC expects that this measure will decrease the price of a 

hundredweight bag of wheat flour by $2.30.  The bag of wheat flour has increased 9% since the first 

quarter of this year reaching $16.50 before this measure was taken. 
  

  

  

  

                     

  

 


